From:

Marcello Crescentini & Sanzjo Anyeli
733 ten point Dr

Rochester hills, MI, 48309

November 19, 2003

Rachesier Hills Rlanning comumission
1000 Rochester Hills Dr
Rochester Hills, MJ 48309

To: Rochester Hills Planning Comyuission
Upon discussing with: petitioner the intent of the propased development directly wa the
cast of my property on Hamljn Rd. As owner of parcel #]5.28-226-001 (approxiwately 4

acres and a house) near thiy te-zomng, | would be in support of the re-zoning.

This could eliminate the cxira drivewsy along Hamlin Rd. and be a perfect transitional
zoRing between miysell, the industria) and the chucches along, Hamiin and Livergois.

We would not be opposcd (0 an unsczle condo development similar to other We llave seep
by Liw: petitioner wiich would he barmonious witk the surrounding propertics.

I do trust the intent of the peutioncr, and know he’}J develop the site as promised, and
that he will work with all parties mvolved to insure its praper aesthetic quality.

Pleuse contact use with any questions. We can be reached at the fallowing phone number
(248) 379.7155

Sincercly,

Massello Crescenting and
Sanzio Angcli ) f, i

e iy






